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Homicide Investigation- Stabbing 
 

 

FORT WORTH, Texas – On Friday, August 30, 2024, at 1:39 a.m., Central Division officers 
were dispatched to the 100 block of Harding St. due to a stabbing call.   

Upon arrival, officers located the victim inside of an apartment with an apparent stab wound to 
his lower body.  Medical personnel attempted medical intervention but the victim did not survive 
his injuries and was pronounced deceased on scene.   

Detectives determined that the victim and an identified suspect were outside of the residence 
prior to the stabbing and were involved in a verbal and physical altercation.  The suspect left the 
scene but returned a short time later and stabbed the victim at least one time.  The suspect then 
fled the scene in a vehicle.       

The Tarrant County Medical Examiner will determine the manner, cause of death, and the 
identity of the deceased will be released once next-of-kin are notified. 

Report #240068521. 

 
 
Year to Date: 
 
2024 – 45 
 
2023 – 62 
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